
From:  "Zack, Dino" <Dino.Zack@aecom.com> 
To: "Linda Ross" <lcross@gw.dec.state.ny.us> 
CC: "Perkins, John" <johnperkins@tycoint.com>, "Eric Frauen" <etfrauen@bizwi... 
Date:  1/5/2010 1:24 PM 
Subject:  12/31/09 letter from NYSDEC re: Site No. 915149 
Attachments: 12-31-09 letter from NYSDEC.pdf; MW-5 information.pdf 
 
Linda- 
 
  
 
To document our phone conversation today (1/5/09) at 13:00hrs regarding 
the letter dated 12/31/09 you sent for Site No. 915149; 
 
  
 
1.       Figure 3 - "Process and Instrumentation Diagram for Combined 
Dual Phase Extraction Remediation System" reflects current conditions 
and does not need to be updated.  The figure will be updated if future 
changes to the remediation process and instrumentation are made. 
 
2.       Appendix C - I will include the information you requested for 
MW-5 in the first quarter 2010 submittal of the Groundwater Monitoring 
Report.  For your convenience, I'm also attaching the information to 
this email. 
 
  
 
Please let me know if you any further questions. 
 
  
 
Thanks, 
 
Dino 
 
  
 
Dino Zack, P.G. 
 
Project Manager - Geologist 
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P Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
  
 
















